
 

    

 
 
 
           

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

  

Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina 
1701 Cowan Crescent, Regina, SK S4S 4C4 

Tel. 306-586-0449 | Fax. 306-586-0009   
 www.stannesregina.com | office@stannesregina.com 

 
 

 

Parish Priest: 

FR. GUY AMÉDÉE AINEMON 
 

Parish Office Coordinator:  
Gabriela Büttner 
 

 

 

OFFICE HOURS: 

Tuesday         9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 
Wednesday   9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 
Thursday       9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 
Friday            9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 

 

 

PARISH SERVICES 
 

Reconciliation:  30 min. before every Mass. 

Anointing of the Sick:  Please call the 
Parish office. 

Baptism:   Please call the Parish office.  

Marriage: Contact the Pastor at least six 
months in advance. 

 

Mass Intentions 

If you would like the Holy Mass to be offered 
for your intentions or the intentions of your 
loved ones, please call the Parish Office, or 
write it up and drop it in the donation box in 
the Church.   Mass offering is $10. 

 

 

Mission Statement: 

We, the Catholic Parish of St. Anne, 
centred in Word and Eucharist, are 
called to be a caring faith community; 
coming together to celebrate God’s 
love and truth through the 
sacraments, and make Christ present 
to others through loving service. 

October 22nd, 2023 

29th Sunday In Ordinary Time 

WORLD MISSION SUNDAY 
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Collection summary for October 15th  

- Sunday Collection    $0869.00 

- Building Fund    $0050.00 

- World Mission Sunday   $0100.00 

- Archbishop’s Appeal   $0150.00 
 

  Total:                                              $1169.00 

Archbishop’s Appeal Total (UP TO OCT. 15TH)         $8700.00 

St. Anne’s Goal              $19,161.00  

 

 

Readings for Sunday, October 22
nd

: 

29
th
 Sunday In Ordinary Time 

 

1
st
 Reading:           Isaiah 45.1, 4-6 

2
nd

 Reading:       1 Thessalonians 1.1-5ab 

Gospel:      Matthew 22.15-21 

PARISH 
WEEKLY FINANCIAL 

UPDATE 
    

 

 

 

Saturday – October 21st   
5:30 pm † Lorette Ottenbreit 
 requested by Del Ottenbreit 
 

Sunday – October 22nd       
9:00 am  Mass 
 

 
Tuesday – October 24th   

7:00 pm † Monserrat Jaldon 
 requested by May Jaldon 

 
Wednesday – October 25th  

8:30 am † Gertrude Lloyd 
 requested by Dionicia Muttart & Family 

 
Thursday – October 26th  

8:30 am † Doris Breker 
 requested by Mary & Joe Dauk 

 
Friday – October 27th  

8:30 am For All Souls in Purgatory 
 requested by Marcella Chamberlain 

 
 

 
 
 

   

Confirmation and 

First Holy 

Communion  

REGISTRATION 

We would like to invite parents and guardians 

who have children (Grade 2 and above) ready 

for Confirmation and First Holy Communion 

to register them to begin Catechism classes:   

• Registration starts: 

     this Saturday, October 22nd, 2023  

• Registration ends: 

     on Tuesday, October 31st, 2023 

Please fill the registration form and send or 

e-mail it to the Parish Office at: 

office@stannesregina.com 

Classes will begin on Sunday, 

November 5th, 2023 after the 9 am Mass 
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Please join us,  

on October 29th  

after the 9 am Mass 

for a ”Meet & Greet” 

at St. Anne’s 

 Parish Hall… 

 

         

OCTOBER 22, 2023  
Packages for the Archbishop's Appeal have been mailed out; many of you have likely received yours.  The mailout 
includes a letter from Archbishop Don with a detachable gift card, the 2023 Archbishop’s Appeal brochure, and an 
envelope for submitting donations.  Please note: your gift card should be placed in the return envelope provided, brought 
to the church office, set in the collection basket, or mailed directly to the Archdiocesan office.  If you have any questions, 
please call or e-mail the office.  For more information, please go to the Archdiocese of Regina website:  
https://archregina.sk.ca/grouppage/archbishops-appeal/ 

REFLECTION  
It would be nice never to have to pay taxes.  In today’s gospel reading, the Pharisees tried to use this tactic to put Jesus 
at odds with the government.  However, Jesus instructs us that there are needs in the world, both temporal and spiritual.  
This remains true for everyone.  A person must ensure that they are financially responsible and contribute in their own 
way to the development of the state and government, but also be aware of the spiritual life and give God appropriate 
devotion and worship to avoid extremism in either direction.  Isaiah speaks of how God can work through the 
government, shown through this address to King Cyrus of Persia, showing the sovereignty of God in the unknowing 
Cyrus through the return of the Jewish people from their Babylonian exile.  By contributing to the Archbishop's Appeal, 
you keep the Church a voice of goodness, truth, and beauty in a society that often forgets the spiritual realities and 
dignity of the human person.  On this World Mission Sunday, consider the words of Pope Francis:  "How I long to find 
the right words to stir up enthusiasm for a new chapter of evangelization full of zeal, joy, generosity, courage, boundless 
love, and attraction!  Yet I realize that no words of encouragement will be enough unless the fire of the Holy Spirit burns 
in our hearts.  A spirit-filled evangelization is guided by the Holy Spirit, for he is the soul of the Church called to proclaim 
the Gospel." 

We acknowledge that we are in Treaty Four Territory, Traditional lands of the Nehiyawak 

(Cree), Anishinaabe (Saulteaux), and Nakota people.  Homeland to the Dakota, Lakota 

and Metis people. 

 

 

PARISH FINANCE COUNCIL REPORT – Q3 2023 
St. Anne’s Parish financial operations report for the first 
nine months of 2023 is available for your perusal.  Please 

pick one up or request it by e-mail:  office@stannesregina.com 
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We look forward to seeing you 

at Children’s Liturgy each 

Sunday at the 9 am Mass!! 

 
All Parishioners are invited to Pray the Rosary 

with us 20 mins before the weekend and 

weekday Masses.  

Please bring your Rosary… 

LET’S PRAY TOGETHER!!! 

 

When coming to Mass, kindly 

keep your cell phones on SILENT 

and/or VIBRATE.   Thank YOU!! 

GO MAKE DISCIPLES 
Deepen your faith and grow as a leader in your parish and 

community. Join the Archdiocese of Regina's LAY 

FORMATION PROGRAM this fall for a 3-year program 

that will provide you with the skills, tools, and knowledge 
to confidently speak about your faith and serve the people 
of God.  

We are currently accepting applications for our fall intake. 
For more information on how to register, contact Deacon 
Eric Gurash at (306) 352-1651 ext 6724 or email him at 
egurash@archregina.sk.ca. 

Or please go to the Archdiocesan Website: 
https://archregina.sk.ca/group/lfe/ 

LAY FORMATION 

PROGRAM  

“The rosary is 

a treasure of 

graces”    

Pope Paul V 

Pope Francis and Caritas Internationalis have asked 

people to pray for peace in the world.  --We are responding 

to this call:  Please come and join us for a Mass for Peace 

at BLESSED SACRAMENT PARISH (2049 Scarth St.) at 5:30 pm 

on Wednesday, October 25th.  Parking is available on the 

East side of the church or in the parking lot South of the 

church. 
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